
Nacton Church of England Primary School 

Autumn Term News 2019 

Guardians of the Planet 

Our newly elected Guardians of the Planet enjoyed 

an exciting visit to the Energy to Waste site. They saw 

how our waste is turned into electricity as well as 

road surfacing materials.  

 

We welcomed fifteen new reception 

children into Tigers class.  

We also welcomed Miss Clayton, our 

new Year 5 and 6 teacher.  

Children in Need 

Our pupils took part in ‘The Great Nacton Bake 

Off’ and raised over £400. It was a successful day 

with lots of amazing cakes entered. Congratula-

tions to our four winners.  

 

 

Some of our pupils brought some fes-

tive cheer to the senior residents of 

Nacton by singing Christmas songs at 

their Christmas party.  

Enrichment Days 

All of the pupils have taken part in a fencing 
and curling enrichment days.  

 


